
USS MIDWEST, 
  
     Gentleman I would like to thank each of you for what you do for this 
organization.  We have now past our 75% target day on February 10. As a 
region we are at 67.44%.   As of Feb. 10, six of the eleven Detachments 
had made goal.  One was very close and the other four had a lot of ground 
to cover.  Membership chairman for Texas, Colorado and New Mexico are 

you doing all you can to increase your membership.  Have you gone over 
your Squadron lists and verified you have no Squadrons who have 0 
members but have certified saying they have officers.  We have a lot of 
members out there and we do not want to lose them.  Detachment 
Commanders stress to your officers on the various levels how important 
buddy checks are.  If they are doing Buddy Checks I know their 
memberships will in crease.   
  

Congratulations on hitting 75% or more 

  

South Dakota 109.99% 
Montana 84.36% 

Oklahoma 79.18% 
Nebraska 78.99% 

North Dakota 77.61% 
Wyoming 76.73% 

  

Kansas just missed by 18 members at 74.73%, so good job by them.  I am 
glad in the work we are doing to further our organization.  Renewals we sit 
at 61.74% which we need work.  I did receive 2 IRA Forms this week and 
will be sending them in.   
  
For God and Country, 
  
Juan R. Torres 

Membership Committeeman-Midwest 
2020-2021 

 


